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HB2007 is nothing more than an attack on law abiding citizens. The areas where law 

abiding citizens with a CHL can carry should be increased not reduced. Conceal 

Handgun Licensee's are one of the most law abiding groups of people and most apt 

to protect others. Reducing the # of good people with a firearm only makes the area 

more appealing to criminals and puts the people in those areas in more jeopardy. 

This would just be making a patch work of areas where CHL holders could not carry. 

Just driving down the street or going to help another could put them unknowingly in a 

spot where they would be breaking the law which is just to try and scare and punish 

law abiding citizens who have a CHL so they don't carry a firearm with them. I 

especially don't understand how they could also dictate things on an adjacent 

property that they don't own nor lease. Good people with a firearm stop criminal 

actions from happening daily, removing the right of the people to lawfully carry is only 

assisting criminals and creates more lawlessness and chaos which seems to be the 

point of many of the actions of today. I ask you now and always, stand for the 2nd 

Amendment, for American Citizens and the people of Oregon and say no to HB2007 

and the rest of the anti-firearm agenda being pushed in this day and age and focus 

on getting help for the people who need it.... Criminals and people in mental distress. 


